
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

PARTNERS COMMUNITY HEALTH AND TRILLIUM HEALTH PARTNERS ACQUIRE CAMILLA CARE 
COMMUNITY FROM SIENNA SENIOR LIVING 

 
April 1, 2022 (MISSISSAUGA, ON) – Today, Partners Community Health and Trillium Health Partners 
acquired Camilla Care Community long-term care home in Mississauga from Sienna Senior Living.  

 
This transaction is a three-way agreement between Sienna Senior Living (Sienna), Partners Community 
Health (PCH) and Trillium Health Partners (THP). The agreement includes the sale of Camilla in its entirety, 
including the property and the 236 long-term care (LTC) bed licenses. Pursuant to this agreement, PCH 
acquired the bed licenses and operations of the LTC home and THP acquired the building and land where 
Camilla is currently situated. 
 
“Today, Partners Community Health is honoured to officially assume ownership and operation of Camilla 
Care Community long-term care home. We are grateful to the residents, families, caregivers, and the hard-
working staff and physicians who have welcomed us into their home,” says Tess Romain, President of 
Partners Community Health. “We look forward to continued collaboration with the people of Camilla, our 
partners and the surrounding community as we ensure high-quality, compassionate, and inclusive care for 
residents and families.” 
 
PCH is committed to continued dialogue with Camilla staff, residents, and families during this transition 
period, and as they plan together for an exciting future, in which PCH will be operating a new long-term 
care home at 2180 Speakman Drive in Mississauga. This long-term care home is currently being 
constructed by THP and will include 632 new beds. 

 
THP intends to use the property that Camilla is currently situated on as a part of the future footprint of the 
new Peter Gilgan Mississauga Hospital. The planning for this new hospital is currently underway with the 
City of Mississauga and Government of Ontario.  

 
THP will experience more demand for services than any other Ontario hospital in the next 20 years, and the 
Camilla property will mean greater opportunity for health campus development of the new Peter Gilgan 
Mississauga Hospital. 
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QUOTES: 
"Partners Community Health was formed to respond to growing health care needs in Mississauga and West 
Toronto. We are grateful to all of the partners and community members who are working with us to provide 
care designed around the needs of people who use it. We look forward to bringing this commitment to 
Camilla Care.” 
– Jeff Lozon, Board of Directors, Partners Community Health 
 
“Sienna is committed to working with fellow operators, health sector partners, governments, and 
communities to strengthen and grow long-term care capacity in Ontario. As part of this work, the sector 
needs to be collaborative and creative, always aware that it is a great privilege and tremendous responsibility 
to care for Canada’s Seniors. The collaboration between Sienna, Partners Community Health, and Trillium 
Health Partners exemplifies this mission to create quality care and system integration.”   
– Nitin Jain, President and CEO, Sienna Senior Living 
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For more information please contact:  
 
Partners Community Health 
info@partnerscommunityhealth.ca  

 
Trillium Health Partners 
public.affairs@thp.ca  
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